JAIME & NORMA SUAREZ

March 2, 2006

HP Associates, Inc.
31139 Via Colinas, #205
Westlake Village, CA 91362

RE:

Deart Bruce and Chatles,

We are writing you this letter to let you know how happy we are with the job HP Associates,
Inc. did restoring our house on - Everything looks wonderfully
new, and it feels much bigger, lighter, and brighter than 1t did before.

Please feel free to use us a reference for any future prospective clients you may have because
we would highly recommend using your company. Thank you again for a job well done.

Sincerely,



